
Life is full of uncertainty. As I write this article on Thursday
it seems like snow is probable and with the potential of
ice we might not even gather together for worship on
Sunday. But God knows! He knew what would transpire in
2024. He knows what will happen during 2025. He
knows how much snow and ice we will get Friday and
Saturday. He knows how many hairs we have on our
heads. He is omniscient. all knowing. He is omnipresent,
everywhere. He is also omnipotent, all powerful. He has
perfect love as well. According to Rom. 8:32, if He "did
not spare His own Son, but delivered Him up for us all,
how shall He not with Him also freely give us all things?"
We can trust Him to do what is best and we do not have
to worry about tomorrow (Mt. 6:34). 

As we celebrate the Lord's Supper today, we remember
that Jesus' body was broken and His blood shed so that
we can be reconciled to God and experience everlasting
and abundant life. We have a lot for which to be thankful!

-Pastor Ron

Catawba Baptist Church
Sunday, January 12th, 2025 @ 10:30 a.m.



SUNDAY​​
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time​​
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship & Lord’s Supper
4:30 | Property & Space Meeting (Chapel)
5:00 | Pickleball

MONDAY  
10:00 | Mission Team Mtg. (room across fellowship)

TUESDAY
6:30 | Men’s Video Study (Connection)
6:30 | Spreading Feathers Ministry (Fellowship Hall)

WEDNESDAY
9:00 | Food Closet
12:30 | Praying For Our Nation
6:00 | KIDS JAM, YOUTH, Young Adults
6:15 | Chuck’s Study in Chapel
7:30 | Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY​
6:30 | Unchained Rehearsal

FRIDAY​
6:30 | The Chosen (Connection)

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA



Spreading Feathers Ministry

As a reminder, supply lists for cancer survivor bags are
on the mission table and items are due by February 2.
There is a marked container in the hallway by the choir

room.

Ladies!  Please join us Tuesday at 6:30 in the
fellowship hall to hear Angela Robinson speak on this

ministry. 

This was postponed
last week due to the

weather. We look
forward to seeing

everyone for Week 1
on Friday, Jan. 17th
at the Connection.

Moving forward, kindly ensure
that all announcement and

bulletin requests are submitted to
Ashley by 4 PM on Tuesdays. You

can e-mail them to
info@catawbalive.com. 

We appreciate your cooperation
in this matter!



 1450 S. Anderson Rd, Rock Hill, SC 29730 | 803-324-1036 
 info@catawbalive.com | www.catawbalive.com

Dr. Ron Richardson Pastor

Chuck Trammel Associate Pastor

Michelle Bragg Children’s Director

Tyler Jacobs Minister of Music & Youth

Joey Goodman Maintenance

Ashley Morrison Office Administrator

Rebekah Rickenbach Ministy Assistant

Rhonda Howell Bookkeeper

As the new year begins, we are excited to introduce a fresh approach
for reserving rooms for events! This revamped method will simplify the

reservation process and guarantee that your requests are promptly
reviewed by our staff. We eagerly anticipate rolling out this new

procedure in the upcoming weeks and appreciate your patience as we
finalize the details.

To receive the most current information, we’re encouraging all
members to follow us on Facebook, and also check our website on the

events page. You can scan the QR code for more information. 


